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February 12, 2009

Dear Paul,

I would like to thank you so much for the wonderful concert and inspiring words you
brought to our parish. Your music touched many hearts and the Holy Spirit filled us with
such emotion and love. Listening to the words of your songs and hearing your own
personal story helped many relate to situations in their own lives and felt so blessed by
God’s great love for us all.

1 have received many positive comments about your presentation at our parish. It was
very spiritually uplifting and your music is so inspirational. We all look forward to
another visit from you.

1 wish you much success in your ministry and know God will bless you in many ways as
you continue to touch the lives of so many.

In His Service,

Cox ot

Pat Smith
Coordinator of Adult Faith Formation
St. Patrick Church



